
       

Motion   

Removal of Lawn Bowling Court at Downsview Arena   

Moved by:  Councillor Giorgio Mammoliti   

Background  

The Downsview Lawn Bowling Courts were built over 25 years ago to address a 
need in the community.  However, there has been little or no use over the last six 
years.  

City of Toronto Parks and Recreation Staff have attempted to contact the last 
know permit holder to see if there was any interest permitting the Downsview 
Bowling Courts.  

Recommendation:  

That the appropriate City of Toronto staff be directed to demolish the lawn 
bowling courts that are located at Downsview Area to expand the parking and 
continue to work with the local Councillor and the Downsview Arena Advisory 
Committee.     


